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Objectives 
Publishing your results is the currency in modern science. It might not be the dearest occupation to 
you, but it is a decisive one and might well play an important role in what your future research 
opportunities are. In this course we will write a test paper with your real data, going through the 
whole writing process. 

Topics: A – Z of scientific writing 
 Strong message 
 Story arc 
 Figures that tell the story 
 Scientific writing style 
 Step by step writing process 
 Daily writing routine 
 Collaborating on papers 
 Submission and referee process 

Methods 
different exercises for you to apply the learned material to your own writing  

Target group 
PhD students who have enough (analyzed) data to write a paper 

Please bring… 
… your scientific texts to the course (any published or upcoming papers; maybe your M.Sc. thesis). 

Format and Schedule 
Live online via Zoom (the link will be provided before the course) 

09.00 – 17.00 including breaks 

Please note that in our online courses, we expect people to turn on their cameras. This is a matter 
of respect towards the lecturer and the other participants and makes any kind of interaction much 
easier.
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The trainer 
Carsten Rohr has a doctorate in physics. He already started working as an 
educator and trainer during his studies and has been working as a freelance 
trainer ever since he finished his PhD. He has several teaching certificates and 
has been awarded a prize for innovative teaching. His main teaching focus is on 
self-organization for scientists. 

Registration 
To register for this course, please visit the course web page: 
https://www.marum.de/en/education-career/2022-04-13.html

Please note that your registration will be binding. 

The registration deadline for this course is 4 April 2022.  

Any enquiries regarding the course should be addressed to early-career@marum.de.  


